
Council Order: 2025-040  Introduced By: Town Manager Brian Howard 
June 9, 2025 

Transfer of Ambulance Receipts to Purchase CPR Machines 

To see if the Randolph Town Council will vote to transfer $38,000 from the ambulance receipt 
reserved account to support the purchase of two (2) CPR machines and related ambulance 
expenses. 

Explanation: These funds are being used to purchase two (2) LUCAS Automatic Compression 
Devices that have reached their ten-year end of service date.  After ten years they can no longer 
be certified.  These devices are used in each of the ambulances.  If we purchase before July 1st 
we are guaranteed a trade-in of $5,000 for each unit.  Any additional funds will be used to 
purchase additional supplies for the ambulance. 

 

 

 


